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8 September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Y7 Information Evening  
 

Thursday 16 September 2021  6:00pm – 7.50pm 

 

 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 7 Parent/Carer Information Evening on Thursday 16 September, 

starting at 6.00pm.  

The event offers an opportunity for us to welcome you to the school and to introduce you to some 

key staff. It will also provide you with some very helpful information about how to support your 

son/daughter in Year 7.  

The evening will start with a short welcome session in the school Hall. This will be followed by four 

sessions run at venues across the school that look at a range of different topics relevant to Year 7. One 

of these sessions will provide you with an opportunity to meet with your son/daughter’s form tutor in 

their form room.  

Please note that due to capacity within the school hall we are asking that students do not attend this 

event and that only one parent per student attends. Parking on the school site is limited and so, where 

possible, we ask that you consider alternative methods of transport.  

In order to minimise risks associated with this event, we ask that all parents who attend this session 

conduct a lateral flow test prior to coming into school.  

If you are unable to attend the event, we will share copies of the resources used across the evening 

after it has taken place.  

I look forward to meeting you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr A Rosie 

 

Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum and Achievement) 
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